
 
 

Elementary Summer School 2024 
 

Please join us this summer for engaging learning opportunities! Students 

enrolled in elementary summer school will be placed by grade level and will 

learn and practice the skills and strategies needed to grow in reading, writing 

and math. Students will explore a variety of topics, as well as engage with other 

students in enrichment activities, such as art and STEM challenges.  

Registration for students entering grades 5K - 5th will begin on Monday, 

February 26, 2024, at 9:00 a.m. and will end on Friday, March 22,2024, at 

4:00 p.m. Student placement for summer school is based on your child’s grade 

level for the 2024-2025 school year. You are encouraged to register early as 

classes will be capped at 20 students and filled first come first serve.  

Dates:  Monday, July 1 - Thursday, July 25, 2024 

  * Monday – Thursday, no school on Fridays 

  * no school on Thursday, July 4, 2024 

Times:  8:15 a.m. - 11:30 a.m.  

Location:  Maple Grove Elementary School  

6921 W. Cold Spring Road  

Greenfield, Wisconsin 53220  

Summer school is available at no charge to students who reside within the 

School District of Greenfield service area and Open Enrollment students 

registered to attend the School District of Greenfield in fall of 2024. 

Transportation is not available for students attending elementary 

summer school.  

If you have questions regarding elementary summer school, please 

contact Shannon MacKenzie at smackenzie@greenfield.k12.wi.us or 414-

855-2043. 


